
January 13, 1959 
Dear friend Ferrater Mora, 
 
Thank you warmly for your help, and for your invitation to appeal to your kindness 
again. Quite probably, I shall need to do so. How futile were my efforts to identify a 
book that did not exist! And what a relief to be informed by “colui chi sa!” 
 
Cordially and gratefully, 
 
[Signatura] 


